
Rutgers University will host tours and information sessions for the School of Engineering in 
Piscataway on February 8, March 9 and 26,, and April 26. This is a great opportunity for prospective 
students and their families to meet Rutgers faculty and current students while learning more about 
the Rutgers School of Engineering,including various fields such as 
Aerospace,Bioenvironmental,Biomedical,Chemical,Civil,Electrical and 
Computer,Industrial,Material, and Mechinical Engineering. The School of 
Engineering facilities ,including the recently completed Weeks Hall , are located next to the 
beautiful Rutgers Golf Course,residence halls,dining halls,library,student center,recreation 
facilities,swimming pool, the Rutgers Medical School and Rutgers Stadium.Registration is required. 
For more information,contact Rutgers at 848-445-2687 or tours@soe.rutgers.edu. Discover more 
about Rutgers University at www.rutgers.edu. Please share this with other 
principals,teachers,parents,students, and guidance counselors. 
  



 
  







	


